
Welcome families!  It was 

so good to meet all who 

came to open house!    

Thank you for letting us be 

apart of your child’s first 

year.  We are looking for-

ward to meeting all the 

milestones that are to be 

met: head control, hearing/

seeing, grasping, rolling 

over, crawling, sitting, 

teething, walking, and talk-

ing are just to name a few.  

In addition to the physical 

and emotional growth comes 

spiritual growth.  It is the 

perfect time to plant the 

seed of Jesus in each of 

these babies’ lives.  Nurtur-

ing them with the love of 

Jesus will help them grow 

to be followers of Christ.  

Our prayer is that each 

baby and their family will 

have a safe and happy Sep-

tember!   

Just a few reminders: 

 Please label all items 

with your child’s name: 

bottles, bottle lids, 

containers 

 Wipe donations are al-

ways appreciated 

 

God Bless 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, Ms. 

Mary, Ms. Jessica,  Ms. 

Jessie, Ms. Missy 

Welcome toddlers!  It was so 

nice to meet all the new fac-

es at open house!  We are 

going to have a fun and busy 

year.  In the month of Sep-

tember we are going to be 

focusing on the color red.  

We will use red in our crea-

tive art, singing, and math 

and science activities.    We 

even have several interest-

ing books that talk about 

the color red.  Our bible 

lesson for the month is “In 

the Beginning”.  We will dis-

cuss all things God has cre-

ated.  Animals, water, sky, 

clouds, and grass are just 

naming a few.  Stretching, 

jumping, and playing with 

balls are some things we will 

be practicing as well.  Please 

remember to label all items 

with your child’s name, check 

your child’s cubby daily, and 

bring in a 4x6 family photo 

for our family tree.  Dona-

tions of wipes, disinfecting 

wipes, and tissues are greatly 

appreciated! 

Toddlers 12-23 months 

Infants 6 weeks-12 months 

 

Wednesday, September 18  

Thursday, September 19 

 Holloway Photography- 

pictures will start at 9 am 
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Important Dates 

Labor Day-Center 

Closed 

2nd 

Picture Day 18th 

& 

19th  

Picture Day 

About Picture Day 

 Infants and Toddler clas-

ses will be done first  

 If you would like your 

child to be photographed 

in special clothing feel 

free to send a change of 

clothes 

 Proofs, order form, and 

money must be returned 

at time of ordering, date 

is TBA checks payable to 

Holloway Photography 

 
Children are a gift 
from the LORD; 
they are a reward 
from him. 
 
 
 

Psalm 127:3 

Thank You 

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Kelly, 

Ms Shannen, , Ms. Kris-

tin, Ms. Brittany 
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